Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan Headteacher
Paul Jordan @ThamesviewInfants.org

Rosa.Corcoran-Jones **Deputy Headteacher**Rosa.Corcoran-Jones@ThamesviewInfants..org

Adam Dobson **Deputy Headteacher** Adam.Dobson@ThamesviewInfants..org



10th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers;

Reading At Home With Your Child!

Many parents have asked for advice on how best to support their children when reading at home. Children have already begun weekly shared reading sessions in class and, this half term, we will begin teaching daily phonics lessons (Letters and Sounds).

We will be holding a reading meeting at School on:

Thursday 9th November at 3:30pm in the School Hall (and repeated again at 5pm for those who cannot make the earlier slot)

We'll show you how we teach children to read in school and offer you advice and some great tips for when you read at home. Ill try to answer your questions, especially what to do when your child says "I'm Stuck!"

Please come and join us!

Our Teachers will be around afterwards if you require further help or have specific questions about your own child.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.